NO. CDR- 17/2005-12/_1023 Dated 11/08/20135

To
The Deputy Commissioner,
Sonitpur, Tezpur
Subject: Report of Enquiry.
Ref:- Your letter No. NRC.42/2015/Pt-1/19/541 Dated Tezpur 5% August/2015.
Sir,

In inviting the reference to the subject cited, I have the honour to inform you as
directed an enquiry was conducted in regards to the news clipping of fabricated Birth Certificate
published in Dainik Agradoot dated 27/07/2015. The matter was thoroughly enquired with the
Block Development Officer, Balipara and G.P. Secretary, Singitoli G.P. However, no substantial
evidence could be gathered to carry out more deeper analysis over the issue.

In this regard the statement submitted by Block Development Officer, Balipara
and G.P. Secretary, Singitoli G.P. are enclosed herewith for your kind information.

Moreover, 1 would like to assure you that the concerned authorities are being
instructed strictly to maintain extreme caution and vigilance while maintaining office procedure

in NRC related issues.

This is for your kind information and necessary action.

Enclosed:- As stated

Yours’ faithfully
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